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TOWN OF STURBRIDGE, MA 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION ADDENDUM 

for Meeting Minutes of April 20, 2017 
Approved 11/6/2018

Sturbridge Center Office Building, 2nd Floor 

Meeting Called to Order:   6:00 – 6:55 pm      
The Commissioners working session for a continuation of review of the Bylaws 

Members Present:  Ed Goodwin (EG) , Chairman Absent:   Steve Halterman (SH) 
David Barnicle (DB), Vice Chair Absent:   Paul Zapun (PZ) 
Steve Chidester (SC) 

Others Present:  Glenn Colburn (GC), Conservation Agent 
Anne Renaud-Jones (ARJ), Conservation Clerk 

Appendices 

• Commissioners reviewed Page 2: Policy Statement of the Appendices section. Changed title from
“Statement” to “Guidelines” and throughout the text.

• Under section, “Work not allowed under any Circumstances” chose to delete the statement, “Creation of 
new beaches below the high water mark for lakes and ponds.” This statement was not viewed truthful by 
the Commissioners.

• Under section, “Other Information” the Commission added the required size of the DEP File number 
signs.

• Under section, “Site Visits” the Commission revised to bulleted text.

• Under section, “Vernal Pools” deleted the sentence at the end of paragraph one. 




